
Gamma-Omicron of Kappa Sigma
Scholarship / Leadership Program

If a memorial gift, please make my gift in honor or memory of: ___________________________________________

Name______________________________________________________	  Initiation Year________________
                   (Please print your name exactly as you wish it to appear in our records)

Signature___________________________________________________	 Today’s Date__________________

Phone #s (H/M)_________________________________      E-mail _________________________________

Please direct my payments and make checks payable to:
    Kappa Sigma’s Gamma-O Educational Foundation

    Gamma Omicron, Inc.
	 Cash Gifts / Pledges of Cash / Perpetual Gifts 

(I have completed the section to the right.)

	 Gift of Appreciated Stock  
(Contact Lloyd Hanahan at LBH6221@Aol.com)

	 Planned Gift - Bequest / Life Insurance / Trust 
(I have enclosed a copy of my will or policy.)

	 Matching Gift 
(Enclosed is my company’s matching form.

Payment Schedule
	 Pay All at Once
	 Annually 	
	 Semi-Annually	 Jan/July  April/Oct
	 Quarterly	 Jan  April  July  Oct

Please bill me starting __________(month/year)
      made in payments of $____________

Please return this form and/or payments to: Kappa Sigma’s Gamma-O Educational Foundation c/o Lloyd Hanahan
10001 W. 156th St., Overland Park, KS, 66221 ( 913-897-2770 - LBH6221@Aol.com )

Please visit www.Gamma-O.org/slp for the latest campaign information, updates, and online pledge forms.

 gift & pledge record
My total gift to the Scholarship / 

Leadership Program$
All gifts and pledges may be paid over a three year period or if desired sooner.  Donations can be made 
to Kappa Sigma’s Gamma-O Educational Foundation, a 501(c)(3) entity, or to Gamma Omicron Inc., 
our House Corporation.  Donations made to our Foundation are tax deductible for federal income tax 
purposes to the extent allowed by law.  Donations to the House Corporation are NOT tax deductible.   

These donations will add to the endowment funds in support of scholarship/leadership awards. The 
awards will be made after each semester, if the chapter performance qualifies and to brothers whose 

scholarship/leadership performance qualifies, all as defined in the official scholarship/leadership 
program. Our goal is to have an endowment fund large enough to provide earnings approaching 

$25,000 per semester. We do not intend to ever invade the principal, only to add to it with subsequent 
donations!

For online credit card donations, please contact Craig Lowden at 800-228-7326 ext. 23 or
Craig.Lowden@FMGTucson.com


